


The board approved the horizontal and vertical logos as presented. Jan moved and
Dave seconded the motion which passed unanimously.

There are still some open slots in March and April which the curriculum committee is
working to fill.

It was determined that honoraria will be offered to every speaker and it will be up to them
to let us know if they cannot accept it. ICL will not make any donations to charity on
behalf of the speakers. Mileage will be offered for speakers who drive from outside
Salem, using the federal mileage reimbursement rate. Brenda moved and Priscilla
seconded the motion which passed unanimously.

WU students are welcome at ICL classes if they are sponsored and accompanied by a
WU professor or ICL member and have presented complete vaccination and booster
cards.

e Membership Services: Don has worked up an abbreviated job description for
Membership Co-Directors and has shared this with Joan (to aid in the future recruitment
of volunteers). We currently have 159 members due to a resignation. 4-5 people are not
returning in the fall at this point. 38 people are on the waiting list. Covid concerns are
affecting attendance in class. General lack of attendance is also concerning. Our
Compass card will enable us to check out materials from the WU library. "
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Commons will be renovated and serving breakfast and lunch again. Tomorrow there will
be a Valentine’s Day surprise provided by Social Services. The mid-semester coffee will
be coming up on March 9, with goodies provided by those with last names beginning
MINSRRfiia -7 . 1t is time to reserve the park for the end of August picnic. It was requested that
Dee’s soon-to-be replacement, Maureen Eu 1Z Il was
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